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Comments: I am concerned that you are removing old growth trees of which we have very few any more. I am

also concerned about the number of acres that are being logged. The area you outline in red as being the focus

area is very large. However, the areas highlighted in color codes is a small portion of that area. I find this

confusing and wonder just what is happening in the larger area. 

You make it sound lovely that areas will be left for animals and nature but I've seen a lot of clear-cut forest areas

and the what is left does not match your rosy picture. 

Driving down Mosquito Lake Road we can see recently-cut areas that are on steep slopes. This sets the area up

for landslides. One has occurred in the last few weeks on an area cut in the last 10 years. The whole hill looks

like a slide about to happen and there are homes at/near the bottom that will be effected. I worry about this in the

areas you plan to log. 

Thank you,

Linda Burpee


